
31 January 2024 

Chris Johnston 
fyi-request-25023-f1616406@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Chris 

Your request for official information, reference: HNZ00033455 

Thank you for your email on 12 December 2023, asking for the following under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act):  

“Could you please provide an update of the OIA linked below to the end of Nov 2023 
please.   

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffyi.org.nz%2Freques
t%2F12581-deaths-in-aged-care-residential-facilities-5-years-of-monthly-
data&data=05%7C01%7Coiagr%40health.govt.nz%7Ce06d565a41c048fc844508dbf4b81c
b1%7C23cec7246d204bd19fe9dc4447edd1fa%7C0%7C0%7C638372843821720646%7C
Unknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haW
wiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zR%2FBxx28ye72e10wHZyeqBPizi
ZDvmgGy%2Bfi%2B7Ha2L4%3D&reserved=0 

I would expect the previous SQL and method of analysis still exists as it is a Record under 
the Public Records Act and will not have been archived or destroyed - so an update should 
not take as long to execute as the original OIA. 

Where you can append the new data to the previous OUA spreadsheet that would be 
helpful for other users of the FYI.ORG.NZ site.  Otherwise I will do it myself.” 

Please find the attached updated spreadsheet of the above linked OIA. Please note that it does not 
include all the analysis in the original file because that has not been repeated and your request for 
all information is very broad, and substantial manual collation would be required to locate and 
prepare all documents within scope of your request. As such, I am partially refusing your request 
under section 18(f) of the Act. 
How to get in touch 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  
As this information may be of interest to other members of the public, Te Whatu Ora may 
proactively release a copy of this response on our website. All requester data, including your name 
and contact details, will be removed prior to release.  

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Andy Inder 
Director – Ageing Well 
Commissioning 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxxx.xx

	Andy Inder
	Director – Ageing Well
	Commissioning



